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PRESS RELEASE 

 
Something for all at Royal meetings 

 
 
The new season of meetings at The Royal Philatelic Society London begins on 

Thursday, 15 September when, as traditional, the members will be privileged to 

see material from The Royal Philatelic Collection, shown by gracious permission of 

Her Majesty The Queen. This year the display will be of British Guiana and 

Barbados. This meeting is only open to members of the Society. 

 

Other meetings during the season will include: South Australia postal history; 

Orange Free State postal stationery; classic revenues of the British West Indies; 

St Helena, Ascension and Tristan da Cunha; Fiji; Jamaica; Pakistan; 

Czechoslovakia; and Chinese International Airmails. For those whose interests 

focus nearer to home, there will be presentations of Great Britain line-graved 

plate repairs, Great Britain railway station cancellations, and Channel Islands 

Occupation. In addition there will be afternoon displays by the Académie de 

Philatélie of France, by Society members living in London and Surrey, and on 

Scouting around the World. 

 

The meetings are held at the premises of The Royal Philatelic Society London at 

41 Devonshire Place, London W1G 6JY, and comprise either an afternoon display 

from 1pm, or an evening presentation starting at 5pm. Those wishing to visit the 

Society, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are asked to contact the 

Administrative Office (020 7486 1044). 
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